
Mokena Fire Protection District has partnered with Lakeside Consultants to 

provide all Fire plan review services.  

All plan reviews will be performed electronically. To submit plans for review, 

please email: 

To: planreview@lakesideconsultants.net 

CC: fireprevention@mokenafire.org 

Please include the following in your email: 

1. Site address

2. Billing information including address and phone number

3. Contact name, email & phone number to send plan review comments

NOTE: All plan review fees must be paid in full directly to Lakeside Consultants 

prior to permit release. Invoices will be sent with plan review comments.  

For questions, please contact Lakeside Consultants at: 

planreview@lakesideconsultants.net 

(331) 274-9630

NOTICE 
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